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The National Treasury regards the CPI changes announced by Stats SA as technical 
corrective changes to improve the accuracy of the measure of CPI and not fundamental 
changes as per Clause no. 9 of the Terms and Conditions of Issue of inflation-linked 
bonds.  The revised reference CPI index will accordingly be used. 
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